Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for December 16th, 2019
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our November 18th, Board Meeting:

Tue. Nov. 19th:	- Welcomed visitors from the KY Center for School safety to conduct our voluntary safety audit (very good preliminary results)
Wed. Nov. 20th:	- Attended WKEC Supt. Meeting at Murray State
	- Visited our cafeteria for an awesome Thanksgiving Dinner/Lunch
	- We welcomed visitor from KDE’s transportation department to do our normal records inspection
Thur. Nov. 21st:	- Participated in learning walks in both schools
	- Attended quarterly regional cohort meeting at Madisonville Community College with Mr. Cavanah, Mr. Marshall, and Mrs. Wooton
Fri. Nov. 22nd		- Conducted regularly scheduled Principal Leadership Team Meeting
Mon. Nov. 25th: 		- Attended Mrs. Goodwin’Sat. Nov. 2nd:		
Tue. Nov. 26th:		- Attended regularly scheduled Rotary meeting
Tue. Dec. 3rd:		- Attended boys basketball home game vs. Christian Fellowship
Thur. Dec. 5th:		- Conducted Elementary student focus group luncheon – great info was shared, 	further vetting of mission statement and motto
Fri. Dec. 6th:		- Conducted High School student focus group luncheon – great info was 	shared, further vetting of mission statement and motto
Sun. 12/8 – Tue. 12/10	- Attended annual State Supt. Conference in Lexington
Tue, Dec. 10th:		- Attended annual Rotary Club dinner at Pennyrile
		- (12/11 and 12/13 out, daughter to Dr.) 

[bookmark: _GoBack]ON THE RADAR OVER NEXT WEEK OR TWO:
	
	- December 20, last day of school for winter break, school resumes January 6
	- Continue to be active, visible, and accessible around our schools and community 
- Attend Rotary, Chamber Meetings and WKEC & GRREC Co-op Meetings as scheduled
- Attend multiple after school and community activities
